
TOWN OF GREENSBORO  

TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

    June 21, 2018 

 

Entered executive session at 6pm. 

Nicole Armour, Amber Korell, Jeannette DeLude, David Kibler, Randy Robinson, Billy Biddle, Allan 

Anthony, Mike Petyo, Tom Webster, Glenn Ray, Billy Gardner 

Discussed an employee issue, no action taken 

Adjourned at 620pm 

 

In Attendance:  Mayor Noon, Commissioners Williamson, Mackey, DeSimone, and Reichart, 

Jeannette DeLude, Amber Korell, Chief Petyo  

                              

Public: Bobby and Cindi Harrison, Loretta Wheeler, Mrs. Willey 

 

Wheeler Drive: 
Jeannette brought to the council a complaint from a resident on Wheeler Drive.  

 

Wheeler drive’s pot hole has gotten really bad and she wants to know if the Town would fix the 

potholes or the entire road because it has become a major issue. 

 

Last year when this issue was brought to the council they decided to do a onetime fix and fill in 

the pot holes. The resident has already called the county and they have said they will not fix it 

because it is not a county road. 

 

Mayor Noon stated   he would like to look into prices for different options to repair the road. 

 

Ordinances and Resolutions: 

2018-R-1: A RESOLTUION OF THE TOWN OF GREENSBORO CREATINGA CITIZEN 

ADVISORY COMMISSION AND ADOPTING BYLAWS FOR THE CITIZEN ADVISORY 

COMMISSION. 

 

Commissioner Reichart made a motion to introduce and approve Ordinance 2018-R-1; Comm. 

Mackey seconded the motion. All approved. 

 

Employee Picnic: 

The council agreed to hold an employee picnic. Jeannette will pick a date and send out 

invitations to the employees.  

 

Town Manager: See Report 

 

 



Public Forum: 

Loretta Wheeler-101 Maple Avenue 

 

Loretta is here speaking for her mother Mrs.Willey; they have a lot of brush from tree branches 

breaking in the recent storms. They are located in the yard and her mother can’t get them out any 

closer to the road. She’s asking if the guys could come onto her property and pick up the brush 

for her. Council will look at property/brush and get back with her. *Later the council decided 

that they will allow PW to pick up the brush. 

 

Town Remarks: 

-Mayor Noon reads a recommendation from the Parks Board to re-name the Fishing Derby 

“Brooks David Spencer” Memorial Fishing Derby. Council decided to table the decision until 

next meeting on July 5, 2018. 

 

-Effective July1st recycle bin pick up will be on Tuesday mornings instead of Fridays. 

 

-Comm. Reichart mentions the website he was looking into cost $6,000 for a new site upfront or 

we could pay $2,000 a year for 3 years.  

 

Jeannette will look into our current website and see if there are any cancellations fees or contract 

time frames. 

 

Comm. Reichart made a motion to move forward with the new website update; Comm. 

Williamson seconded the motion. All approved.  

 

-Mayor Noon denied a business license application for 121 Mill Street due to the description 

stated there will be no business at this property just storage.  

 

Entered executive session at 750pm 

Mayor Noon, Comm. Reich art, Comm. Williamson, Comm. Mackey, Comm. DeSimone and 

Jeannette Delude 

Discussed an administrative issue unrelated to public business. No action taken.  

Adjourned out of executive session at 9pm 

Entered into regular meeting 9:00pm 

A general decision was made by Town Council to cancel Riverfest for this upcoming September 

due to the park plantings that will be going on at the “Choptank River Park” and limited space on 

the riverpark side. 

Meeting adjourned 9:02pm 

Respectfully Prepared by 

Amber Korell 


